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LEXINGTON MODEL AIRPLANE CLUB

AMA Charter #318 Established in 1959

The  President’s Thoughts
      By Mickey Breunig, President

If the rain ever stops, we will have some nice weather to fly.  The best 
flying weather is almost hear.  I hope everyone's ready for it.

At the club meeting this month we will be setting a couple of workdays, 

one for the shelter and one for the runway.  We have a plan for the 

repairs of each, but we need to set a date for the workdays and get 

several volunteers.  Even if you can't make it to the club meeting and 

can volunteer to help, we need people for either one, be sure to get hold 
of someone.

The meeting is scheduled for Saturday at 11 am at the field.  We will 
have some lunch following the meeting.  

I hope to see you there.
Michael Breunig
mbreunig@windstream.net

mailto:mbreunig@windstream.net
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Dues information and forms, click on this link ….. 

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html

Treasurer’s Report
      By George Kissick, Treasurer

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html
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Meeting Minutes from April 13, 2024
        By  George Kissick
         

Call to Order
Lexington Model Airplane Club called to order by Mickey at 11:16 a.m. 4/13/2024.

A. Minutes accepted for approval
A. Dave made the motion 
B. Martin Seconded 
C. Motion carried by membership.

B. Treasury Report 
A. Dave made the motion to approve
B. Seconded by Martin
C. Motion carried by the membership

C. Training
A. No Report

D. Safety Report
A. No Issues

E. Old Business 
A. Discussion on cracks on the runway

1. Discussion on repairing the cracks with Portland cement and sand mixture
B. Shelter

1. There is water damage 
2. Curtis and Terry volunteered to investigate the details
3. Possibility of getting bids for the repair

C. Picnic is scheduled for July 27

A. New Business
A. Gale volunteered to provide weed control around the driveway, etc.
B. Lester Ware suggested rolling the grass around the field to smooth out the rough spots

1. A motion was made to allot 300.00 for the rental of roller
2. George made the motion 
3. Sylvester seconded 
4. Membership approved

C. Ed Reed was given the club the permission to sell/auction the planes in his collection
D. There was discussion to fill in around the porta potty where the truck from Bypass Rental is making 

ruts in the ground around the porta potty
1. 250.00 was allotted for the gravel
2. A motion was made by Mickey to approve the money
3. George seconded
4. Membership approved

A. The meeting was adjourned at 11:47 a.m.
A. Motion made by Mickey
B. Seconded by Sylvester

Meeting adjourned

Next  LMAC Club Meeting:

Saturday, May 18, at 11:00 AM

 Meeting Location: 

LMAC Flying Field

4200 Hedger Lane

Lexington, KY 
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LMAC would like to congratulate Chris Burell on the completion of his 

training and successful solo flight. 

Chris made his solo flight today on his E-flight Turbo Timber. 

So, if you see Chris at the field be sure to Congratulate him on his Great 

News! Thanks to Jeff Cummings for all the hard work and time he puts 

into the training program. This is a very valuable program and helps 

folks get started in this great hobby that we all enjoy. Thanks Jeff

Congratulations to Chris Burell
Solo News

                   
       
          S
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Blast from the Past
      By David J. Price

This series of articles will present advertisements from vintage 

modeling magazines. The intent is to illustrate technological advances 

that have taken place in our hobby. For some it will bring back memories, 

for newcomers it will present a piece of history of radio control model 

aviation.

Here is an advertisement from the June 1976 issue of Radio Control 

Modeler for the Heath Pack-17 plug-in modules. Remember the days of 

the radio with a single 72 MHz radio frequency and having to wait to fly 

because someone else was on your frequency? With the Heath Pack-17 

plug-in modules you could switch to a different frequency just by changing 

the module. With frequency hopping spread spectrum 2.4GHz radios, the 

days of these modules are long gone (thank goodness – I hated having to 

wait for my frequency to be open). Yes, 72 MHz narrow band RC systems 

are still legal to use (as well as 27 MHz, 50 MHz, 53 MHz, and 75 MHz). 

Check out: https://www.modelaviation.com/is-72-mhz-dead



Newsletter of the LMAC                                                                                         May 2024

6www.lmacky.org

Joe Nall 2024 Fly In
       by John Royalty             
       
          SI am sure all of you have heard of Joe Nall Triple Tree Aerodome. The 42nd Anniversary of 

the event was May 10 -17, so it will have just ended by the time you read this article. This 

has always been on my bucket list of things to do in the RC Hobby. I only went as a 

spectator this year and didn’t fly. I wanted to just take it all in without the stress of trying to 

fly. The facility is over 400 acres with 100 motor home campsites and a 7000-foot grass 

runway for full scale aircraft. I went with Mickey B, Jessie Harris, Martin Weinstock. 

Carroll Ware and his family went Justin (son), Jennifer (wife) and also Lester Ware. The 

event goes on for little more than a week, we went down on the first Saturday and stayed till 

Tuesday which is the day we drove home. The trip is a little over 6 hours, depending on the 

stops you make along the way. When you arrive, you will immediately see how massive this 

facility is because you check in on the highest point of the property. This year we were told 

there was over 700 registered pilots. The quality of some of the aircraft is outstanding and is 

some of the best you will see anywhere. The flying activity hardly ever stops all day, and 

then when the sun goes down the night flying begins. It is really kinda amazing what can be 

done with a little light added to an airplane. If your curious about this event you can go 

down a YouTube rabbit hole and check out what you might see if you were to go one day. 

As always you should put this on your list of things to go to and you won’t be disappointed. 

Here are some pictures of things from our trip this year. 
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Joe Nall 2024 Fly In Pics
       
       
          S
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Joe Nall Pics
      

Note: 
• If you need the instructions to install the four cameras at 
the field, e-mail me @ lmactreasurer@gmail.com and I will 
send you the instructions. ONLY four members can 
access the cameras at one time. When you are finished, 
please close the app so others can get access. The 
parking lot cameras are the only cameras that are 
working right now 

From the Desk of our Treasurer and Secretary. 
        By  George Kissick
         



Newsletter of the LMAC                                                                                         May 2024

9www.lmacky.org



Newsletter of the LMAC                                                                                         May 2024

10www.lmacky.org

Cartoon Corner
                    Just for Laughs!
       
          S
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President                   -Mickey Breunig            mbreunig@windstream.net

Vice  President          -Curtis Adams                cadams5420@gmail.com   

Secretary       -George Kissick              gkissick@aol.com 

Treasurer        -George Kissick              lmactreasurer@gmail.com

Safety Officer       -Lester Ware                   lester.ware@gmail.com

Senior Advisor     -Gayle Moore                  p51moore@yahoo.com

News Editor    -John Royalty                  royaltyj1@twc.com

Training  Coord.    -Jeff Cummings             jtcummings@bellsouth.net

2024 Club Officers

2024 Calendar of Events

Lexington Model Airplane Club (LMAC) 
 Numb Thumb Fly……………………………….…........ Jan 1, 2024 Till Cold 

Electric Fly-In/Swap Meet…………………………………May 25,2024

Club Picnic…………………………………………….……July 27, 2024 

 Kentucky Fall Classic Fly-in.........................................Sept. 12- 14, 2024

 Trainer Banger Flying Competition……………..…….  TBA

 LMAC Swap Meet.......................................................... November 16, 2024

Clark County R/C Barnstormers

Harold Brown Memorial Fly In/Eat In…………..………. June 8, 2024 @ 10am

Events in Surrounding Area

Stonecrest Fun Fly & Swap Meet…………………….June 15, 2024

AMA National Fun Fly/Swap Meet Muncie Indiana……June 28-30

Jets over Kentucky  ………………………July 13 – 20, 2024
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